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REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Planning Committee 

recommend that Council issue a Notice of Intention to Designate the former 

Overbrook Public School, 149 King George Street under Part IV of the Ontario 

Heritage Act according to the Statement of Cultural Heritage Value attached as 

Document 5. 

Lesley Collins, Planner, provided an overview of the proposed designation.  A copy of 

her PowerPoint presentation is held on file. 

The following public delegations spoke in support of the proposed designation: 

Rawlson King, President, Overbrook Community Association (OCA) 

Joanne Lockyer 

Jim Burton 

Sheila Perry, past President, OCA* 

David Jeanes, Heritage Ottawa* 

[ *Individuals / groups marked with an asterisk above either provided comments in 

writing or by e-mail; all submissions are held on file with the City Clerk.] 

There being no discussion or questions to staff, the report recommendation was 

CARRIED as presented. 

 


